Re: Manuscript # JOA-D-24-00672R3
Dear Dr. Kamitani:

This letter is to inform you that your manuscript JOA-D-24-00672R3, "Effect of Phase Angle on Change in Quadriceps Muscle Strength One Year After Total Knee Arthroplasty: The Screening
for People Suffering Sarcopenia in Orthopedic cohort of Kobe study (SPSS-OK)", has been accepted for publication in The Journal of Arthroplasty.

The Journal's publisher, Elsevier, will work with you very soon on the next steps in the publication production process along with a Copyright assignment, which should be signed by all
authors and returned as soon as possible. Your prompt response in this matter will help expedite the publication process. For more information on the publication process check this link:
https://service.elsevier.com/app/answers/detail/a_id/5996/supporthub/publishing/kw/What+happens+after+accept

You can anticipate online publication in a very short time, and print publication to follow (depending on our backlog of accepted papers). For online publication refer to The Journal's Articles in
Press at www.arthroplastyjournal.org.

We appreciate and value your contribution to The Journal of Arthroplasty
Sincerely,

The Editors
The Journal of Arthroplasty

PS - If any of your co-authors are not reviewing for JOA please consider volunteering. We are always looking for good reviewers. Contact the Peer Review Editor, Taylor Bowen, at
journalofarthroplasty@gmail.com for more information.



